
 

 

Austin ISD 
District Policy on Freedom from Discrimination, 

Harassment, and Retaliation 

 
As required by state law, the district has adopted and revised policy regarding freedom 
from discrimination, harassment, and retaliation. This includes but is not limited to 
sexual harassment, dating violence, and bullying. Specific district policies are FFH and 
FFI, and are available at: http://pol.tasb.org/Home/Index/1146 

 

There are several district programs designed around prevention and interventions, such 
as Social and Emotional Learning and Cultural Proficiency. In addition, the district and a 
number of individual campuses have earned No Place for Hate designations. 
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